
 

  

ADDENDUM # 1 

February 5, 2024 

  

To: All Bidders 

 

Reference: BID Number:     BBL2795 LEASE OF ENGINEERING ROOF FOR HOSTING TELECOM 

BID Opening:   Wednesday, February 14, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. 

 

 

The following questions and answers will become a part of the specifications of the above referenced Invitation for Bid. 

 

Questions and Answers  

1. Question:   

A. Is the bid process the correct way to 

proceed if I want to secure a lease 

renewal?  
B. If so, in regard to the "References" on 

page 21...Do I need to give references 

of other Lessors that Verizon pays rent 

to for our lease space on their rooftop? 

Answer:   

A. Yes 

B. Yes  

2.  Question: 

Lease areas only address the base station 

equipment space.  Can we ensure that 

antenna locations are included? 

Answer: 

Yes, antenna locations are included, as stated in the scope of work. 

3. Question: 

What is the purpose of the request for 

references?  Is this a governmental 

requirement for this bid process?  

 

Answer: 

References help determine whether a Contractor/Lessee is 

responsible. This is a requirement and is common practice, in 

general, for long-term lease and other contractual agreements.  

 

The Question & Answer Period for this solicitation closed, effective Friday, February 2, 2024. 

 

All bidders should acknowledge receipt of this addendum with their bid.  Failure to do so may be cause for rejection 

of bid without further consideration. 

Bejide Legania 

Director of Purchasing 

         Purchasing Department  

 

 ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF ADDENDUM 

 

                                                                                       

(Bidder)       (Authorized Signature) 

                                                                                       

(Address)       (Printed or Typed)  


